
From: Devon Braunstein <Devon.Braunstein@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 8:09 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Seeking Input: Benton Institute invitation 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
The 40th anniversary celebration for the Benton Institute of Broadband and Society event was 
yesterday, Dec. 9, 2021 at the Arts Club of Chicago. The Mayor served as an honorary co-chair and made 
remarks via a video recording. The following Mayor’s Office staff attended as guests: 
 
Devon Braunstein 
Connor Brashear 
Lauren Burdette  
 
Let me know if you need any other information! 
 
Thanks, 
Devon  
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